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President’s Report 

Hello everyone 

Well what can I say?, It has been a 

very quiet month for the club, with 

no dance and no Beginners’ 

lessons.  

However, Club Nights are going 

well, with numbers growing a bit 

over the last week. Thanks to 

those who continue to open the 

hall and assist with lessons while 

we have been in the red traffic 

light.  

The committee will be meeting 

next Wednesday to discuss 

resuming dances and beginners’ 

lessons and I am hopeful that we 

will have a dance in April. The 

third Saturday of the month falls 

at Easter, so it may be a quiet 

night with some members being 

out of town, but a chance to dance 

nevertheless. Keep an eye on your 

Inbox for more details after the 

committee meeting. See all you 

committee members at 7pm on 

Wednesday. 

I am pleased to announce that 

Quinton McLeod has stepped up 

to fill the space on the committee 

left by Toni going off to the bright 

lights of Christchurch. Welcome 

Quinton, I know your contribution 

to the club will be well received. 

We saw the sad passing of a long 

time club member this month, 

Lynne Ray, we are thinking of you 

Paul, Raquel and your families. 

Lynne was a committee member 

in the past and a good supporter 

of the club. 

Best wishes go out to those who 

are unwell at the moment, Kim we 

wish you the best for the next step 

in your journey and sending 

positive vibes to you and anyone 

else who needs them. 

Remember keep an eye out for an 

update after the committee 

meeting next week  

Take care everyone. 

Margaret 
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Interested in purchasing one of the Club’s new jackets, as modelled by Tom 

and Liz?  Contact Liz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

April Birthdays 

3. Warren Voight 15. Toni Kennedy 

10. Kevin Jackson 19. Gaynor Findlator 

14. Viv Osborne 19. Peter Kara 

15. Rowan Meddings 24. Jessica Findlater 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

May Birthdays 

03. Paul Bretherton 25. Yerren van Sint Annaland 

05. Dianne Ashworth 25. Pat Tutty 

08. Peter McDonald 26. Pat Laney 

09. Leila Maaka 28. Sharon Free 

11. David Musgrave 31. Jacqueline Clearwater 

19. Robyn Tweedie  
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15-17 Apr Junior Champs, Hamilton - cancelled 

16 Apr April dance (Easter weekend) – to be confirmed 

21 May May dance 

18 Jun Birthday dance 

16 Jul Club Champs and July dance 

20 Aug August dance 

23 Aug AGM 

21-23 Oct Senior Nationals, River Rockers Whanganui 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you assist Glenys? 

Glenys is looking for donations of beer and 

bourbon bottle caps to assist a friend with a craft 

project. 
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Some items from the Club Wardrobe 

The Club has a wardrobe of donated items that Club members are able to borrow.  

We’ll be featuring some of these each month and if you wish to know more about 

what is on offer or wish to borrow anything for a special occasion (or indeed, any 

occasion!) please see Erelene or Pat. 

  

 

 

 

To keep up with the latest … join the club’s Facebook Page! 

Dunedin Rock ‘N’ Roll Revival Club 

 
Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at 

gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz 

or on the Website to Sharon at schappelow@gmail.com 

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

 

 

302 Stafford Street, Timaru 

mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz
mailto:schappelow@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
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COMMITTEE 

President Margaret Cameron 021 114 7528 
 talisnan@live.com  

Vice President:  
Secretary: Tom Naylor 471 9991 

 dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Liz Naylor 471-9991 

Membership, Catering: Robyn Tweedie 488-1216 

Social Convenor:  Geoff Henry 456-2030 

Raffles: Susan Warburton  455-2131 

Fundraising/Hall Trust: Richard Robb 487-6462 

Committee: Erelene Milne 

 Pat Tutty 

 David Walker 

 Kimberley Lamond 

 Quintin McLeod 

 

 

OTHER INFO 
Lessons Contact Tom Naylor 471-9991 
 tomnaylor1@gmail.com 

Dances 3rd Saturday each month 8 pm 

Members’ Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm 

Website Sharon Chappelow 

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann 

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page) 
 Gill Hormann (Public page) 

Dance Venue  Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South 
 Dunedin  

Email dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com 

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com 

mailto:talisnan@live.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
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